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May 1, 2020 

RE: 2020 Campbellford Fair 

 

To our valued community, supporters and friends, 

 

During this time of uncertainty, and the rapidly changing threat of COVID-19, the Board of Directors 

of the Campbellford Seymour Agricultural Society made the very difficult decision to cancel the 166th 

annual Campbellford Fair. The safety of our volunteers, exhibitors, community and patrons are of 

utmost importance to us. Therefore, we felt we had no choice but to make this difficult decision and we 

thank everyone for their support and understanding.  

 

The Directors of the Campbellford Seymour Agricultural Society wish everyone continued good health 

and strength during this difficult time.  We appreciate the support we have received from the 

membership, volunteers, sponsors, donors, vendors and community over the last 166 years.   

 

The Campbellford Fair will return "better than ever" on August 6th, 7th and 8th, 2021 and we look 

forward to seeing everyone and celebrating at that time. 

 

Follow our Social Media posts for potential activities throughout the year.  

 

Please stay safe, stay healthy and stay at home. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

2020 Board of Directors 

Campbellford Seymour Agricultural Society (Campbellford Fair)  
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